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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
                      The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday 10th April 2016: The Third Week of Easter Year C:  Psalter Week 3
Sunday (10th)              9.30 am: The Third Sunday of Easter Year C: Pro Populo 
11th – 16th April           No Masses 

Sunday (17th)           9.30 am: The Fourth Sunday of Easter C: Pro Populo 
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially Paul Costello and all those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 3rd April 2016: Our collection last Sunday was £251.40 made up of £165.70 Gift Aid and Planned Giving and Loose, £85.70, Second Collection £83.45, Piety Stall £10.70, Donation: £30.00, Prize for Youth Quiz £314.18, Thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Last Sunday, 3rd April 2016: 72
Readers’ Rota Sunday, 17th April 2016: The Fourth Sunday of Easter Year C - 1st: Nancy Lavarias, Psalm/Accl: Chidi Izunwaanne, 2nd: Bibian Alabi, Bidding Prayers: Bibian Alabi
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said on the third Monday of every month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
A Regular monthly Traditional Latin Mass offered by priests of The Sons of the Most Holy Redeemer based in Orkney this Sunday 10th April, at 11.15am in Sacred Heart Church, Torry.  Everyone is welcome.  For further information please contact: weemairt@gmail.com or Mobile: 07534188900

Sacred Heart Church Lottery Scheme started 4th April: As parts of the fund raising initiatives for the church, Everest, Maureen and Will Started a lottery scheme on 4th April 2016, they are looking for interested/dedicated members. If you are interested kindly please speak to any of them.

Second Collection every First Sunday of the Month

Church Fundraising: There is a bucket and a box at the back of the church for donation to the church towards its upkeep; alternatively do please make a donation through the bank with the following parish account number: 00756466, sort code: 800521. Please be generous and God will bless you.

Catechism Classes for Children – aged 6 – 17, preparing for the Sacraments of initiation will resume this Wednesday, 13th April in the parish hall from 4.45 to 6pm   

Bishop Hugh will be visiting Sacred Heart parish next Sunday, 17th April to celebrate the 9.30am Mass and speak to the parishioners regarding the letter sent to him by members of the parish. Please kindly wait after Mass next Sunday for a meeting with the bishop. We will have a short discussion after Mass today regarding the bishop’s visit. Thanks 

